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To whom it may concern,  
I object to Policy W4 Brooklands farm as this will signal the end of our green surrounding area. 
The devastation to our farmland and habitat is appalling already let alone with this build being able to go ahead. 
There will be just rows and rows of new build housing estates clogging up an already bursting road system. 
How will the plumbing operate when the one we have is failing due to the unprecedented demand on it? 
This cannot be allowed to go through, think about the future of the area,no green fields, no farmland just acres of 
builds with thousands more people. 
 
This is called the Garden of England, this will be impossible to hold onto this title with the proposed builds 
permitted. 
Please listen to the residents who live here, the children who will not be able to secure education and jobs in an 
already over populated area. 
Leave the countryside alone. 
 
Regards 
 
Rebecca Tickel 
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